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Welcome 

To the April 2024  

Newsletter 

The BIG Day for Tulips!!! 

Monday April 15th 

 

Tulip Mini Show 

This was your chance to put your  

two-lips together for a prize. 

It was a success but with fewer  

entries than previous years. 

I must confess that I am one of the 

many members that were somewhat 

timid of the yearly prestigious shows 

but seeing the results of the Tulip 

show, I shall now be taking part in the 

shows. If only to boost the numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This picture is from my garden and if I 

can’t find something here to boost the 

entry's  

Monday April 15th  

Our Speaker was;  

 Lynne Moore 

We were given a talk on ‘Shade 

tolerant  and woodland plants’ by 

Lynne Moore and she surprised us 

with the vast amount of plants that 

will survive with less water than 

most and with less sun to-boot. 

 

 

 

More news about; 

‘Wisley Visit’ 

July 15th 

We meet at the Village Hall , at 

the latest 08:45 for a 

09:00am take off. 

Please note these times! 

If you are later than this, 

sadly, you will left behind. 

 

We will need to be at the 

coach by 4.15 for a 4.30 

setoff for home. 

Again, if you are later than 

this ………. 
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The BIG Day for Tulips!!! 

Monday April 15th 

 

Tulip Mini Show 

This was your chance to put your  

two-lips together for a prize. 

It was a success but with fewer  

entries than previous years. 

I must confess that I am one of the 

many members that were somewhat 

timid of the yearly prestigious shows 

but seeing the results of the Tulip 

show, I shall now be taking part in the 

shows. If only to boost the numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This picture is from my garden and if I 

can’t find something here to boost the 

entry's  for the late Tulip show, then I 

am ashamed of my self for not even 

trying. 

The shows are not prestigious and 

the chance to see that your entry has 

received a place is highly invigorat-

ing. 

So members, Please, Please  

Take Part!!! 
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The BIG Day for Tulips!!! 

Monday April 15th 

 

Daffodil Mini Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all those who took part. 

 

Monday May 20th 

Our next Social meeting will be  

attended by Roger Hence, 

who will be telling us about; 

Life in the Undergrowth! 

https://rogerhancefrps.com/life-in-the-

undergrowth 

See the wonderful photographs taken 

by Roger. 

Marvel at his knowledge! 

Bring in a Tin 

Thank you again, to those of 

you who help with the tinned 

food donations, Gail is over-

whelmed with all your support. 

If you could continue to bring a 

little something in, Gail would 

be most grateful. 

Tinned vegetables and 

packets of T-bags would be 

a great help please. 

Thank you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember 

 The HUT  

will be open as usual. 

Offering  

All your garden needs and 

more, at a reduced cost. 
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The Summer Show is on 

June 8th 

Remember, It’s the taking 

part that counts. 

Chose something in your 

garden that you like, not 

what you think the judge  

would like. 

What you grow is as good 

as what others grow. 

Please take part!!! 


